
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 August 3, 2015 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND HAND DELIVERY  
 
Public Service Commission of Utah  
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE: In the Matter of the Application of Rocky Mountain Power for Approval of its Subscriber 

Solar Program (Schedule 73), Docket No. 15-035-61 
 
Rocky Mountain Power (the “Company” or “Rocky Mountain Power”) hereby requests the 
Public Service Commission of Utah (“Commission’) for an extension of the deadline to file 
comments in this proceeding.   
 
The Company met with intervenors in the case on July 31, 2015 for settlement discussions.  
Intervenors in attendance included the Division of Public Utilities, the Office of Consumer 
Services, Salt Lake City Corporation and Utah Clean Energy.  Based on the progress made at the 
settlement discussions, the Company and said intervenors agreed that additional time was needed 
to work through settlement prior to filing comments in order to narrow the issues on which to file 
comments.  Due to the approaching filing date of comments in the case, the Company 
respectfully requests that the Commission consider this request on an expedited basis.  Rocky 
Mountain Power is authorized to represent that the intervenors support extending the deadline for 
comments from August 5, 2015 to August 12, 2015.  All other dates are to remain the same. An 
original and ten copies will be delivered via hand delivery.  Electronic versions of this letter will 
be sent to psc@utah.gov. 
 
Rocky Mountain Power respectfully requests that all formal correspondence and requests for 
additional information regarding this filing be addressed to the following: 
 
By E-mail (preferred): datarequest@pacificorp.com 
    bob.lively@pacificorp.com 
 
By regular mail:  Data Request Response Center 
    PacifiCorp 

Yvonne R. Hogle 
Assistant General Counsel 
One Utah Center 
201 S. Main Street, Suite 2400 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
801.220.4050 
801.220.3299 Fax 
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    825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
    Portland, OR  97232 
 
 Informal inquiries may be directed to Bob Lively at (801) 220-4052. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Yvonne R. Hogle 
Assistant General Counsel 


